The Paw Print



VOLUME 10

MAY 1, 2017

Principal Message Mr. Michael Ota



Memorial Day 2107 is in four weeks and during this day we reflect upon the freedom that we share living in the United States of America. Memorial Day is not just another day off, but it is an important time to reflect on the dedication and sacrifice of the members of the armed forces who gave everything in defense of freedom for the people. Please take time on this Memorial weekend to spend with family members and honor the people who have fought and died for your freedom. In honor of our Service People we will celebrate and honor our veterans on Friday May 26, 2017.

Thank You

The following parents have served on Biola's SSC/ELAC committee: Martha Palmeno Amanda Lewis-Rogoff Jessica Talaveras Lucy Luna Teresa Conde Antonia Ramirez Tyrone Jackson Sher Xiong

Attendance

Thank you parents for having your child to be in their seats at 8:30AM ready to learn. We are honoring our students who have perfect attendance with only two tardies. The students will take part in "Making the Grade" at Chukchansi Park. Congratulations students for Perfect Attendance.

Community Night

On Wednesday May 24, 2017, we will be teaming up with the community and have our town event. The event will start with Open house from 5:30PM-6:30 and we invite parents to visit your child's classroom and other rooms. At 6:00PM our Spring Concert will begin out in the outside theatre. Throughout the evening food trucks will be available for families to enjoy a meal together at our community event.

Title I

Biola Elementary is assisted with funding by the U.S. Department of Education. The purpose of Title I funding is to ensure that all children have a fair, equal, and significant opportunity to obtain a high quality education and reach minimum proficiency on challenging state academic standards. We can assist parents with family night, parent meetings, communication about school event. We value family collaboration for your children.

PTA

On June 1, 2017, our school will be having another parent night. The topic will be about personal finances. This is important so we can educate families about funding your children for college. Also that evening we will introduce our first ever Parent Teacher Association. The PTA will help our children financial support in the classroom. 5:30pm

Science Olympiad

Congratulations to Mr. Finocchio for his students in the Fresno County Science Olympiad. Our Biola students performed very well against schools throughout the Fresno County.

6th Graders

During our Open House/Spring Concert 6th grade parents will be selling water and soft drinks at the event. All the outside vendors have agreed to only sell food so our sixth grade class can raise money for their endo of the year party at Island Water Park. Last year Biola students took part in the activity for the first time for the school and the students had a great time. If you are interest in donating waters or name brand soft drinks please feel free to do so.

> **JAG FOUR** Be Responsible Be Respectful Be Ŝafe And always strive for excellence

UPCOMING **EVENTS**

@Track and Field evening awards banquet at 6:00
GATE Family Night at Harvest
Honor Choir perfo mance at Central E
Student of the

5/1

5/1

Choir perfor- 5/4 at Central E

Student of the month Assembly

5/5

5/10

5/12

5/16

5/17

5/18

519

Biola Dance Recital 5/5 at Central East

Teacher/Nurse Appreciation Week

Baseball/Softball game 2:45 Here against HK

Baseball/Softball

game here against Roosevelt Mobile Clinic 9:30

Classified Appreci-5/17 ation week SSC/ELAC 3:30

Baseball/softball @ Tilley 2:45

5/26 @ Steinbeck 2:45 @ Central East 5/30

(Playoffs)

Open House/ 5:30-6:30pm Band 6:00pm band/food

TK/Kinder Orienta-

5/26

5/24

Biola Memorial Day Commemoration @ 9:00AM

tion 3:30-4:30

Parent Night on Finance at 6PM

6/1